
Daniel Fonesca 
76 White St. 

Belmont, MA 02478 
 
 

         May 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Abutter, 
 
I’ve applied to the Belmont Planning Board for permission to demolish the house 
at 76 White St. and construct two single family houses.  Attached are the 
proposed plans.  I believe this matter will be on the Planning Board’s agenda at its 
first meeting in June and, as an abutter you should receive notice of the meeting 
directly. 
 
I’m hosting a community meeting at the site on Thursday, June 1 at 5:00 for any of 
you who wish to come and hear the plans and offer your comments.  We believe 
the project will be a positive addition to the neighborhood and look forward to 
sharing our plans with you. 
 
If you would prefer to ask questions or offer your comments privately, please feel 
free to contact my Construction Manager, Stephen Corbett at 617-365-4942, or 
scorbett@rcn.com. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
_________________ 
Daniel Fonesca 

mailto:scorbett@rcn.com

